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Dear Sir/Madam,           
 
 
I am writing to you as an important member of Dundee West Football Club to invite you to support our 
Mission West Appeal running this year. Our aim is to ensure we can play in the community and provide 
warm winter clothing to hundreds of children and families living locally by distributing various items such 
as winter jackets, woolly hats, and gloves. If we can ask everyone to give any items of clothing a quick wash 
before handing over to ensure we are following good hygiene and avoid any spread of germs etc. 
 
We would love for any families that are in a position of donating anything they can to our appeal and 
ensure we continue using the power of our community trust to make a positive difference. 
 
Furthermore, we will also be distributing Christmas hampers to many local groups across the local area and 
invite any families that are able to donate food items such as tins of soup, pasta etc to our cause to come 
forward as it makes such a huge difference to hundreds of local families. 
 
Your team coaches will be in touch soon to arrange designated training nights where parents will be 
welcome to bring along anything they have in which Tam McCabe from Dundee West Community Trust will 
on hand to collect. 
 
Please note, we fully understand that everyone is very busy at the moment and only ask for you to help if 
you can. Over the last 12-18 months your incredible support for many of our community causes have made 
such a positive difference to so many people living in extremely difficult circumstances so can we thank 
everyone that continues to support our community work. 
 
 
We would love to have anyone’s donation in asap or by the end of November by the latest however if you 
have any further queries regarding our Mission West Appeal, please don’t hesitate Tam McCabe direct on 
07803 337593 or at communitytrust@dundeewestfc.co.uk. 
 
 
Yours in sport, 
 
Dundee West Community Trust 


